

Jakub Kulhánek

Prague, November 2021

Dear Mrs. Dellin,

With great sadness I have received the information about the death of Mr. Edward Joseph Dellin. Please accept my sincere condolences and deep sympathy to you and to all of your family.

For a long time, Mr. Dellin has been a brilliant representative of the Czech Republic and a passionate friend and supporter of the Czech community in the United States of America. I truly appreciate his supportive role and cooperation with the Consulate General of the Czech Republic in Chicago, Ministry of Foreign Affairs and other Czech institutions and authorities.

We all will greatly miss his enthusiasm, good spirit and professional work.

With caring thoughts,

Mrs. Catherine Connor Dellin with family Chicago U.S.A.